



Email: <u>Jayne.Owen@wsrb.co.uk</u> <u>Philip.Brailey@audatex.co.uk</u> Dave.Mason@dwharis.co.uk

27<sup>th</sup> November 2013

Jayne Owen, Philip Brailey & Dave Mason - Wales Squash

Dear Jayne, Philip & Dave

Re: Standards for Safeguarding and Protecting Children in and through Sport in Wales – assessed against Advanced Level 3

I am writing to thank you and your organisation for your contribution to creating a safe environment for children and young people that work towards the Framework for Safeguarding and Protecting Children in and through Sport in Wales.

We would like to congratulate Wales Squash on achieving advanced level 3.

If you have any questions relating to the process or decision, please contact Anne Tiivas, Director of CPSU on 0116 234 756 or 07976 986386.

We look forward to working with you to ensure that children in Wales are able to receive a high quality environment in which to participate in Sport.

Yours sincerely

Yours sincerely

Anne Tiivas Director of CPSU

All Fines

Debbie Austin Sport Wales

Encl:

Cc: Laura Whapham